
July 14, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-03-0092 - PROPOSED RULE -
ENHANCED SECURITY REQUIREMENTS FOR PORTABLE
GAUGES CONTAINING BYPRODUCT MATERIAL

The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to publish in the Federal Register
the proposed amendment to 10 CFR 30.34, subject to the changes noted below.  

1. In the Federal Register notice, the first two lines in the summary section should be
modified to read  “The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is proposing to amend its
regulations in  governing the use of byproduct material in specifically
licensed portable gauges.  The proposed rule would require a  licensee to
provide a minimum of...”  

2. The proposed rule language on Page 20 on the FRN should be revised to read “Each
 licensee shall use a minimum of two ....”
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